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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

pit 
2 messages

rockingz@juno.com <rockingz@juno.com> Thu, Aug 25, 2022 at 6:22 AM
To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

Rob,
 
I would like to extend my technical revision till September 30 . Is there a problem with
the paper work I sent in or is it just being reviewed ?
 
Thank You 
 
Frank

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Aug 25, 2022 at 3:14 PM
To: "rockingz@juno.com" <rockingz@juno.com>

Hello, Frank.

I will extend this date (and send a letter per our policy).  

I sent a letter on August 15 with adequacy items for your technical revision (TR-03).  Let me know if you did or did not
receive it.

Thanks,
Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Regulatory Program

I am working remotely and can be reached by cell at 720.601.2276. 
Physical Address: 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Mailing Address: 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov 
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